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Meetings are noon every Wednesday at the Maritime and Seafood History Museum 

Change for Change 

 

Lion Cindy Martin has a goal of collecting 15 

change jars from our members.  She is on her way 

with 2 jars so far.  Let’s help her make her goal! 

 

 

Avery McKinley 

 

Lion Judy Gavin is still collecting names of 

members who wish to donate $25 for this fund 

raiser.  The amount can be billed to your account!  

Please see her for the sign-up sheet. 

 

 

Dessert Sign-up 

 

The dessert sign-up sheet is now accepting names 

for the October – December time frame.  Please see 

the sheet at each meeting to see if there is a date you 

would like to bring dessert. 

 

 

Board Meeting 

 

A reminder that there will be no September Board 

Meeting tomorrow due to the number of Board 

members traveling to the USA/Canada Forum.  

Please keep the travelers in your prayers and we 

will have the next scheduled Board Meeting in 

October. 

 

 

Work Project 

 

We will have our first work project of the year on 

Saturday, September 18 here at the Maritime 

Seafood Museum!  They are having their annual 

fund raiser and have asked us if we will help out 

like we did last year.  For those who remember, we 

ran food and drinks to the cars as they drove 

through.  They will have the same drive through as 

last year, but will add some seating for those people 

who want to eat there.  There will be more about 

this at our meeting next week. 

 

 

Scholarship Pageants 

 

Lion Jaye Brice told us that there have been some 

major changes for our Scholarship Pageants this 

December, that being that the Beau Rivage will not 

be sponsoring the event for us.  The pageant 

committee is actively seeking a new venue to host 

the pageants.  Please let Lion Jaye know if you have 

any suggestions for a location. 

 

 

Candy Sales and Nut Sales 

 

These fund raisers are right around the corner, so 

expect more information to coming soon! 

 

 

Guest Speaker 

 

There was no guest speaker this week.  We want to 

thank Lion Jerry Dodge for actively looking for 

speakers for us.  Unfortunately, COVID is still 

putting a damper on those we ask to come and 

speak at our meetings. 
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